
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Contact 
Information 

 

 Email:  
admin@cdatstpaulsprimary.co.uk 

 

Phone 0161 
338 2060 

Website: 
http:// st-paulsstalybridge.co.uk 

 

Newsletter  
July 2022 

 

Message from the Headteacher  

 
Farewells 
This summer we will be saying farewell to three much loved staff who have been with us at St 
Paul’s for some years. Mrs Seddon will be taking a retirement from teaching after 33 years at our 
school. She will have taught so many children over that time and maybe even some of our 
current parents. We will also be saying goodbye to Mrs Luckman who has been one of our 
amazing teaching assistants for just over 18 years. She will be retiring this summer, which we 
wish her all the very best with. We will also be saying another fond farewell to another of our 
amazing teaching assistants, Mrs Edwards, who has worked at the school for over 23 years. She 
will be setting off on new adventures which we wish her all the best in. We will greatly miss 
them all and it has been a joy and a privilege to have them as part of our team at St Paul’s. 
 
Transition Day 
On Thursday 7th July we will be having a transition day in school. Some of our current year will 
have already had their transition days but most of them will be visiting their new high schools on 
this day and also the day after the 8th. You should have received information from their new 
school about this. We wish our year 6 all the very best for these days.  
 
For those children currently in reception through to year 5 they will spend the day with their 
new teacher on 7th July. There will be a letter about this coming home at the start of next week, 
so please keep an eye open for this. On the morning of 7th July, the children will line up with 
their usual teacher at their usual time at their usual entrance. You will also collect the children at 
the end of the day from their usual exit and teacher at their usual time. Once the children have 
come in to their usual class they will be registered and we will then all gather in the hall. From 
here they will go on to spend the day with their new teacher, before returning to their usual 
class at the end of the day.  
 
Photographs 
The children will be bringing home the ordering information for their class photographs tonight. 
All orders are placed on line with the photography company. The photographic proof says that 
orders have to be made by 4th July. The company have told us that the last day for orders is in 
fact 11th July. 
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Follow us on twitter @paul_primary    
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 
(John 10:10) 

 

Some Dates for 
your diaries 
 
Thursday July 7th 
Transition day 
children to visit 
their new classes in 
school during the 
day 
 
July 14th ‘School 
Daze’ year 5&6 
performance 
(entrance by ticket 
only) 
 
15th July Reports 
sent home 
 
Monday July 25th 
Year 6 party 5-7pm 
at school 
 
Tuesday July 26th 
Leavers Service 
930am (parents of 
year 6 children are 
invited to attend at 
Church) 
 
Tuesday 26th July 
last day of term. 
Children finish at 
usual times. 
 
First day back after 
the summer 
holidays Monday 5th 
September 2022. 

Year 5&6 Performance 
Just another reminder that on Thursday 14th July we will be holding 
an end of year performance called, ‘School Daze.’ There will be two 
performances one at 1.45pm and one at 6pm. Year 5&6 parents will 
receive two tickets for each performance, these will come home 
next week. The show will be being performed by our Year 5&6 
children. Entry will be by ticket only. If you do not need any of the 
tickets, then please return them to school.  
 
Parking 
For the safety of our children, if coming by car, please make use of 
the church car park across the road and do not drive down 
Richmond St or park on the yellow zigzag lines. 
 

 
TWITTER @paul_primary    
Just a reminder that we are on twitter, we would love it if you can 
start following us, our handle is @paul_primary 
 
Drumz Aloud  
The children had a fantastic experience with ‘Drumz Aloud’ on the 
27th and 28th June. The whole school from the reception class to 
year 6 got active and showed fantastic rhythm drumming along with 
their instructor. 
 

Active Angels 
We have also now had our active angels sessions throughout school. 
The children really engaged with these sessions and had a great 
experience.  
 

School uniform 
A reminder that earrings are not allowed in school as per the school 
uniform policy. Children should be coming to school in black shoes 
also and not trainers. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


